HOLY CROSS COLLEGE, AGARTALA

DEPARTMENT OF COMMERCE

NOTICE
Date: 11.11.2024

It is to inform all the students of odd semester Commerce, that the Department is
going to conduct an Internal Exam on last week of November, 2024. In this
regard all the students are expected to meet the faculty members for the

syllabus related to the aforesaid exam and further clarification.
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